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October through December 2018
	October 7
	We give thanks for the witness of God’s people at St. Luke’s, Church Hill and St. Andrew’s, Sudlersville.  For their Vicar, The Rev. Deacon Loretta Collins, and her husband, Patrick.

	October 14
	We give thanks for the witness of God’s people at St. Mary’s, Tyaskin and St. Paul’s, Vienna, and for the Rev. Dennis Morgan and his wife, Jane.

	October 21
	We give thanks for the witness of God’s people at Church of the Holy Spirit, Oxford, and for the Rev. Kevin Cross and his wife, Barbara.

	October 28
	We give thanks for the witness of God’s people St. Luke’s Church, Queenstown, and Old Wye Church, Wye Mills, and for the Rev. Charlie Osberger.

	November 4
	We give thanks for the witness of God’s people at St. Paul’s by-the-Sea, Ocean City, for their Rector, the Rev. Matthew D’Amario, and his husband, Craig.

	November 11
	We give thanks for the witness of God’s people at St. Andrew’s Mission, Hurlock, and for the Rev. Bryan Glancey and his wife, Babs.

	November 18
	We give thanks for the witness of God’s people at St. Paul’s-Kent, Chestertown, and for the Rev. Frank St. Amour and his wife Sue.

	November 25
	We give thanks for the lives and ministries of the retired clergy persons and clergy widows of the Diocese of Easton, and we ask God’s continued blessing upon them.

	December 2
	We give thanks for the witness of God’s people at St. Paul’s Preaching Station and The Retreat House at Hillsboro, and for the leadership of Francie Thayer.

	December 9
	We give thanks for the witness of God’s people who serve as elected representatives to the Standing Committee and to Diocesan Council, and for the leadership they offer.

	December 16
	We offer thanks for the Bray House staff, who serve members of the Diocese of Easton in the Bishop’s office: Patrick Collins, Lynn Anstatt, Art Kendall, Sherry Dulin, Barbara Anne Fisher and Joanne Fisher. We also give thanks for our generous volunteer staff: Jane Morgan, Gayle Campbell, Florence Lednum and John Wright.

	December 23
	We give thanks for all who serve on diocesan committees and ministries supporting Christ’s mission in the world.
We give thanks for the lay persons of our 38 parishes and missions in the Diocese of Easton, and pray for God’s continued guidance of their wardens, vestry members, and all congregational leaders.

	December 30
	We pray for the Deacons who serve the diocese: Dick Bunting, Barry Neville, Sherry Snyder, Melody Sutherland and Loretta Collins. For our retired Deacons: Penny Morrow, George Murray, Reese Rickards, Carol Callaghan and Don Whalen.



